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June 5, 2019 
 
Dear Concerned Community Member, 
 
The Brazos Valley Council on Alcohol and Substance Abuse (BVCASA) invites you to the eighth 
annual BVCASA Strike Out Drugs Charity Bowling Tournament to be held at Grand Station 
Entertainment on August 3, 2019 at 11:00 a.m. Your participation will help BVCASA continue to 
provide the vital drug prevention, intervention and treatment services to adults and youth 
throughout the Brazos Valley. Please help BVCASA send a strong, drug-free message to our 
community by assembling a team or becoming a sponsor in this tournament. We are also taking 
cash donations, donations for the silent auction, and door prizes for our players during the event.   
 
Here are the ways you can help: 
 
• Be a sponsor for this event.  By sponsoring this event, you show the community that you 

support BVCASA’s efforts.  BVCASA will include your name, or your organization’s name, in our 
publicity and event signage, in addition to many other benefits depending on your level of 
sponsorship. 

• Donate to our silent auction.  The silent auction will be on display and winners will be 
announced during the event; we will recognize your generous contribution among event 
participants. 

• Assemble a team to participate in the tournament.  This is a great way for employees to have 
fun outside of work, and can be an opportunity for you to advertise through company-
sponsored bowling shirts.  Registration is $25 per person ($100 per team) and includes three 
games for a four-member team, bowling shoe rental, event t-shirt, a large pizza and 4 drinks. 

• Donate items for door prizes.  Door prizes will be drawn and announced throughout the 
tournament. This provides a great opportunity to do some marketing and bring in new 
customers. 

 
A form for sponsorships and/or donations is enclosed for your convenience.  You may also register 
your team online at https://bit.ly/2VaNVtj.  For more information, please call Crystal Crowell at 979-
846-3560.  Thank you for your support! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Crystal Crowell 
Executive Director 
 

https://bit.ly/2VaNVtj

